rrom: hiraj wiurt [

Sent: 24 January 2019 17:04

To: A

Cc:
Subject: 2019/0466/T - Re: Eucalyptus tree removal

Many thanks for your message. The application you mention was not ours. We had not
instructed a tree surgeon.

We are the owners. Our address is 93 Parkhill Road and the tree is located at the rear of the
property on Garnett Road. It is a eucalyptus tree.

We would like to get permission to fell the tree if possible.

If you could please set up a works application from the details in this email, that would be
greatly appreciated.

Many thanks in advance.
Best wishes, Dhiraj Murthy

Sent from my Phone



